From: Richard Taylor <richard.positiveproject@gmail.com>

Sent: 14 February 2018 14:31

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Planning App 2017/6341/P BS5837:2012 "Trees in Relation to Construction”.
Attachments: 102 Mansfield Road Tree Protection Camden.docx

FAO Sofie Fieldsend
Please find attached letter with reference Condition 4 of the Decision Notice of 16th January 2016.

We are the main contractors for the proposed 'Demolition of existing rear conservatory and erection of
single storey rear extension. Replacement of existing rear doors'.

We propose to commence the work on 1st March 2018 and your prompt attention would be greatly
appreciated.

Kind regards,
Richard Taylor

http://www.positiveproject.co.uk




